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Mr Bruce Notley-Smith MP
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Public Accounts Committee
Legislative Assembly
Parliament of NSW
Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Chair

Thank you for your letter of 7 November 2018 on behalf of the Public Accounts
Committee regarding the Auditor-General’'s performance audit report — Government
Advertising: Campaigns for 2015-16 and 2016-17 (the report).

I note that while the report contained four recommendations for action by the
Department of Premier and Cabinet, the Department of Justice was not subject to any
recommendations in the report.

The department welcomed the opportunity to take part in the performance audit and
provide feedback to the Auditor-General of NSW regarding the audit process and
report. The findings and recommendations arising from the performance audit are
valuable contributions towards continuous improvement in government advertising.

If your officers require any further information, please refer them to the department'’s
A/Director, Corporate Communications, Claudia Carr, on (02) 8688 7005.

Yours sincerely
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Andrew Cappie-Wood
. Secretary ~

11 DEC 2018





